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Dear Dr Paterson 

Submission to IPART's draft report on the Review of rental arrangements for 
communication towers on Crown land  

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to IPART's Draft Report for the above 
review. 

This is a joint submission from the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
— Crown Lands (CL), National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) and Forestry Corporation 
of NSW (Forestry Corporation). Information about the agencies and their unique statutory 
frameworks has been provided to IPART in the agencies previous submission of 
30 April 2019. 

The joint submission is detailed in the attachment document. The agencies responses to the 
recommendations are aligned with the following: 

• The agencies have significant concerns that key data relied upon by IPART is limited 
and not representative and should not be relied upon as a basis for significant 
changes to rental fees and co-user arrangements. 

• The proposed scheme does not meet the Government's stated preference in the 
review terms of reference for a fee schedule that is as simple and transparent as 
practicable. In particular: 

o The proposed recommendations require the agencies to establish two parallel 
systems for calculating rental fees. This significantly increases the 
administrative burden on the agencies and the agencies dispute that it would 
have compensating benefits. 

0 The recommendations to establish fee structures based on land size used are 
impractical for both the agencies and users and produce potential incentive 
for perverse outcomes. 

• The proposed changes to rebates in the recommendations are unclear, will impact 
tenure holders and will place significant burden on the agencies to develop and 
implement. 
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Thank you again for the opportunity to provide comments in response to the Draft Report. 
The detailed responses to IPART's recommendations are attached to this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

6-9-20(9 
Ms Alison Frame 
Deputy Secretary, Housing and Property 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 






























